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Bringing Learning to Life 

5th December 2024 
 

Reception, Year 1 and 2 Christmas Performance 
 

Dear Eastway Families,  
  
As the Christmas season swiftly approaches we have now begun to organise our Christmas 
Performance. Our play is called ‘Angel Express’ by Niki Davies.  
 

There will be two performances and these will take place in the school hall on the following 
dates: 
 

• Monday 16th December at 2.30pm 
• Tuesday 17th December 9.15am 

 

Due to health and safety guidelines we have a limit on the 
number of people we can accommodate within the 
audience. Therefore, we will can only allocate a maximum 
of two adults per child in total to come and watch (i.e. ‘two 
adults for the morning performance’ or ‘two adults for the 
afternoon performance’).  
 

Older and younger siblings within the school will have an 
opportunity to watch their brothers and sisters within the 
performance during the children’s dress rehearsal.  
 

Prior to each performance we will be selling programmes at 
the price of £1.00 each, if you would like to purchase one. 
Each programme will have an individual number on it which 
will also count towards a raffle. The raffle will be drawn at 
the end of each performance.  
 

Please enter school via the Main School Office via Gate C.  
 

We would like to thank you once again for your co-operation, and we hope you enjoy our 
Christmas production. 
 

Yours sincerely  
 

Mrs Cray, Miss Goddard & Mrs Brown 
Class Teachers 


